
WSR 23-23-072
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

DEPARTMENT OF
NATURAL RESOURCES

(Board of Natural Resources)
[Filed November 9, 2023, 1:30 p.m.]

The board of natural resources (board) is rescheduling the regu-
lar January 2, 2024, board meeting to January 3, 2024.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call Tami Kellogg 
at 360-902-2122.
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